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Briefing Session of Whole Person Development Award Program
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Tea Reception for New Staff of United College
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B S AT S SR LY - The College’s new “Whole Person Development Award Program” was well
received by students, and the 100 quota was soon fully subscribed. The College

finally accepted 122 students for the program. Professor Alaster Lau, Dean of

Students, encouraged the potential participants to work hard and achieve full

benefit from the program.

Professor K P Fung, College Head, gave an address
at the tea reception for new staff of the College.
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Head’s Night Talk

FERSBIEIIREERSE S » BEZESRTIRKSL
E=E#ES  FRERREESEDSMATRESELS -

Professor K P Fung, College Head attended the “Meet the
College Head” gathering organized by the Student Union and
shared his university experiences with the students.




